
School of Pharmacy Fundraising Dinner 

The University of Nairobi’s School of Pharmacy cordially invites its Alumni, the entire Pharmaceutical 
fraternity, friends and well-wishers to a FUNDRAISING DINNER in support of infrastructural development 
for a new State of the Art Pharmacy School. The theme of the project is DAWA BORA, AFYA BORA. 


